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Directions for Midway Dr. Entrance: 
 

1. When entering the parking lot from Midway Dr., parents and students will turn right 
(see red arrows) 

2. Continue in the direction of the red arrows.  The flow of the tra/ic is one way. 
3. Once you turn left to drive up the lanes near the trees, you will see that there are two 

lanes. 
a. Students looking to park should stay in the inside lane (red arrows) 
b. Parents looking to drop students oG should be in the outside lane near the 

trees (green arrows) 
4. Students that are parking will turn left in the parking area (identified by the red 

arrows) and find a parking space that is not marked reserved. 
5. Parents dropping students oG will be permitted to drop students oG in the areas 

with green arrows 
a. SAFETY:  Students being dropped oG should exit the vehicle on the opposite 

side on oncoming vehicles. 
i. If dropping oG along the trees, students should exit the vehicle on the 

side of the trees because there will be a flow of vehicles traveling the 
path of the red arrows. 

ii. If dropping oG along the green arrows near the front of the school and 
sidewalk, parents should be in the right lane, and students should 
exit the right side of the vehicle nearest the side walk.  The left lane is 
for parents to be able to go around vehicles that are dropping 
students oG so that they can exit the campus.   

b. There is one exit lane out of the parking lot so please be patient and have 
your student ready to exit the vehicle when you reach the designated drop oG 
areas.  

6. You will be notified if there are any changes to this plan. 
 

 
 
 


